Staying Safe
The safety of our visitors and staff is paramount. 
Please book your visit in advance. Note that your visit will be unique and visitor groups will not be mixed. Click here to find out more about how to book.
If you or any of your household have COVID-19, are displaying symptoms, or have recently been in contact with someone who has COVID-19, we ask that you postpone your visit. Click here to contact us about rearranging your booking. 
We recommend that visitors wear a face covering when visiting the museum, except those who are exempt. Our staff will be wearing face coverings for their safety and that of visitors. 
Hand sanitiser is available and we have a regular cleaning regime in place. 
In line with government guidance, we encourage you to register your visit with NHS Test and Trace upon arrival by scanning the QR code. 
See here for the latest government guidelines - Coronavirus (COVID-19): guidance and support - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)
We look forward to welcoming you.




